
 
 
 Committee Report  
  
To:  Chair and Members of the Joint Accessibility Advisory Committee 
From:  Nicole Cardow, Deputy Clerk 
Date:  December 7, 2023 
Subject:  Action Items to bring to Joint AAC in 2024 
 
 
The following is a working document of Action Items for staff for the Joint Accessibility Adviosry Committee in 
2024. These were based off the recent AAC Goals and Objectives Survey. 
 
Staff priority no. 1: 

• Updated Facility Accessibility Design Manual (FADM) 
 
Pending approval by Council, funding for an updated FADM has been placed in the Wellington County budget for 
2024. We have asked Council for $10,000 for this project. More information regarding this project will be 
brought to the February 2024 Joint AAC meeting. 
 
Staff priority no. 2: 

• Orientation and Training Material 
 

A new website project for Wellington County is slated for 2024, which would allow us to collect and distribute 
updated accessibility resources. Staff hope to bring some updates and resources to the February 2024 Joint AAC 
Meeting. 

 
Other items discussed on the Goals and Objectives Survey brought forth by committee members were 
Accessibile Transportation and Acccessible Housing as well as Standardization of Accessible Crosswalk Signals 
throughout Wellington County. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Nicole Cardow  
Deputy Clerk 


